
 
 

8th February 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers of Students in Year 11 and Year 13, 
 
Spring mock examination timetable 
 
I am delighted to share with you the Spring mock examination timetable for pupils in Year 11 
and Year 13. This has been published to our website and can be viewed by clicking here.  
 
The Spring Mock Exams are an important time for your child. This will be their final opportunity 
to practice their exams before they complete the external examinations in May 2023.  
 
It will also give your teachers a detailed understanding of any gaps in your child’s learning for 
which we will then provide additional support.  
 
It is important that your child is prepared for this opportunity. Please support them by providing 
a quiet space to study during the half-term break.  
 
The school will use the results of these mock examinations to prepare a predicted grade for your 
child in each of their subjects. These results will be shared as part of your child’s reference for 
their apprenticeship, college, or Sixth Form applications. 
 
Exam study support session – Monday 13th February 2023 – 4:00PM – 5:00PM 
 
We would like to invite you to join us for our second Exam study support session.  
 
The evening will begin at 4:00PM at Waverley School. You will hear presentations on the best 
strategies to use to support your child with their upcoming mock examinations. You will also be 
able to hear from Heads of Subject who will provide tips for what your child will need to focus on 
during their revision.  
 
Please note that spaces for our support session are limited and will be allocated on a first-come-
first-served basis.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on Monday 13th February 2023. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Mr H. Derry 
Vice-Principal 
Waverley School 

https://www.waverley.bham.sch.uk/page/?title=Mock+Examinations&pid=202

